
Marilyn Lind Hubbard 
 
Dear Pauline, 
Such exciting and wonderful news to hear you will celebrate your 98th 
birthday in August!! 
 
Ken and I are so happy for you and send our warmest greetings and best 
wishes for your complete enjoyment of the occasion! 
 
As you know, Wayne, was my favorite and most beloved teacher of all 
time.  I also was amazed at his wife who seemed so calm and peaceful in 
the midst of raising their family and keeping up with his schedule.  You both 
had an impact on life! 
 
Ken remembers taking you home after your attendance at my class 
reunion.  He could tell you were a 'special' lady, also. 
May God richly bless you in all ways! 
 
Keep looking up! 
 
Fondly, 
Marilyn Lind Hubbard, class of 1948, and Ken Hubbard 
mlhubbard@embarqmail.com 
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